
INTERNAL MEMO
Number : ND-384.1.1/UN2.TREM/OTL.04.00/2023

To : The Academic Community of Universitas Indonesia
From : Head of the Bureau of Transformation, Risk Management, and

Monitoring & Evaluation
Subject : Confirmation of the Enactment and Recent Review of The Rector’s

Decree No. 1305/SK/R/UI/2011 concerning the Policy for the
Management of Toxic and Hazardous Material Waste in Universitas
Indonesia on the Zero Plastic in 2023

In accordance with the enactment of The Rector’s Decree No. 1305/SK/R/UI/2011
concerning the Policy for the Management of Toxic and Hazardous Material Waste
in Universitas Indonesia at Universitas Indonesia, we hereby inform you that this
regulation was reviewed on 25 December 2023. The enactment reflects Universitas
Indonesia’s dedication to maintaining order, fostering good governance, and
enhancing the quality of services within our academic environment.

In this regard, we respectfully request the cooperation of all members of the
academic community to ensure compliance with the provisions of The Rector’s
Decree No. 1305/SK/R/UI/2011 concerning the Policy for the Management of
Toxic and Hazardous Material Waste in Universitas Indonesia. Ample time and
resources will be provided to all relevant stakeholders to facilitate a comprehensive
understanding and allow for further dialogue concerning the application of this
regulation.

25 December 2023
Head of Transformation, Risk Management,
and Monitoring & Evaluation

Vishnu Juwono, SE, MIA, Ph.D
                                     NUP 060603661






